
 

Please Report 
Your Sightings! 

www.cal-ipc.org 

These Early Detection Rapid Response (EDRR) 
cards were designed to help with the 
identification of new invaders in your local area. 

  
If you see any of these plants in your 

region, LET US KNOW!  
 
1. Contact the local resource manager. 
 
Name, Region: 

 
 

Email: 
 
 

Phone number: 
 
 

Name, Botanist: 
 
 

Email: 
 
 

Phone number: 
 
 
2. Enter your observation. You can do this in 
one of two ways: 
 

 Use the free app for iPhone or Android 
called Calflora to record the location. 

 Enter it through an online map at Calflora 
(calflora.org). 

 
Please email us a link to your observation. 

 
Working together we can protect 
the unique natural resources of  
our area! 
 
Many thanks to the National Park Service 
(NPS) who generously allowed the use of 
their design and materials. 



Please Report 
Your Sightings! 

Additional contacts for EDRR 
weeds found outside of your  
region: 
 
California Invasive Plant Council  
(Cal-IPC) protects California’s lands and  

waters from ecologically-damaging invasive  
plants through science, education and policy.  
For more information on wildland invasive  
species, visit: www.cal-ipc.org 
 
 

Calflora curates information on plants that  

grow wild in California for conservation,  
education and appreciation.   
Visit:  www.calflora.org 
 
 

California Department of  
Food & Agriculture (CDFA)  
regulates noxious weeds.  
Visit:  www.cdfa.ca.gov/plant/ipc/ 
 

To report a noxious weed sighting, contact: 

Dean Kelch 
CDFA Senior Plant Taxonomist 
916-262-1100  
dean.kelch@cdfa.ca.gov  
 
 

You may also contact your County Agricultural  
Commissioner or your local Resource Conservation 
District about newly detected invaders in your  
region. 
 
 
If your find can be removed in 2 minutes or less, 
please follow the suggestions per the 2-Minute  
Removal at the bottom of each card to:  
 
      “Pull”                  or                 “Dig”  
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